
Announcements
Monday, December 11

Topic Announcement:

Winter Formal

Winter formal tickets are now on sale during power hour or from Mr. Perring for $5.00. Tickets increase to 
$7.00 the day of the dance which is Saturday Dec. 16th from 8-11 in the high school cafeteria. Make plans 
to enjoy friends and dancing at this year's winter formal.

Heritage Club

Oklahoma Regional Food Bank December 16,2017 .Load Bus @ noon...Leave @ 12:30.Wear your club 
shirt for the group picture  and recognition for the service project.(Community service hours)We will back by 
5:30 p.m.Plan early and organize your time.Winter Formal Night and other planned activities. ***

JROTC Chili Dinner 

JROTC is hosting a Chili Dinner in the High School Cafeteria Tuesday, the 19th of this month. Come indulge 
in some home cooked Chili, deserts, and a variety of refreshments. Only $5 a ticket or $10 for a family of 3-
4. Your support helps make what we do possible.

Drama Students earn Medals

This weekend Performance drama competed in the OSSAA Choctaw Drama Contest and the following 
earned medals and the chance to move on to Regionals in March: Daylnn Sumo won 3rd in Prose, Mandi 
Matheson and Sarah Lilly placed 2nd in Dramatic Duet, and Kristen Fuller and Maddi Springer earned 3rd in 
Humorous Duet. Congrats to all! 

Football All District Team

Gavin Bryson 1st team Running Back 
Isaac Lewis 1st team Wide Reciever
Dane Jenkins 1st Team Defensive Line 
Troy Branson 1st Team Linebacker 

Gabe Gonzales 2nd Team Wide Receiver
Brendon Hannah 2nd Team Offensive Line
Marquise Miller 2nd Team Defensive Back 

Honorable Mention 
Bradley Hocker Offensive Line
JB Simpson Offensive Line 

Football Banquet

Varsity Football Banquet will be held January 7th at 1:00 P.M. at the Family Life Center and all players and 
trainers 9th-12th will be free.  Parents and guests may purchase per sale tickets for $12 or $15 at the door.  
Please see Mrs Evelyn in the Athletic office to purchase tickets.

Students Jostens will be here on Thursday, December 14th to deliver rings to students who have purchased them.  
They will also be available to any Senior student who was unable to purchase their cap and gown.  If you 
still need to make these purchases please be prepared to do so on Thursday.


